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HOUSE OF COMMONS
LONDON SW1A 0AA

Philip Barlow
Headteacher

Chantlers Primary School
Foulds Avenue

Bury

BLO 2SF

Dear faiy,

I am writing to congratulate you on the fantastic news that a higher
percentage of your pupils achieved the national expected standard in reading,
writing and mathematics in their KS2 results.

It is a testament to your excellent teachers and pupils that your school has
been able to adjust well to the more demanding curriculum.

Please pass on my thanks to all of your staff and pupils for their success and I
wish you all the best for the future.

Best wishes,

LA -

James Frith MP
Member of Parliament for Bury North

James Frith Member of Parliament for Bury North
Working hard for Bury, Tottington and Ramsbottom
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